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I’m very concerned about the requirement for cannabis farms to use certified weed free straw due
to pesticide and herbicide residuals that could affect organic certification.
 
Due to the amount of capitol invested to become compliant with the North Coast Regional Water
Board Order, I would like to see farms enrolled in that order be grandfathered in until 2021.
 
Katherine Howard
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